

Corporate Affairs Department

Chief Executive Office

Tel: +353 1 4103833

+353 1 4103002

Email: reps@stjames.ie

14th December, 2021

Deputy John Lahart

Dáil Éireann

Leinster House

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

Re: PQ ref 59232/21 – To ask the Minister for Health if additional neurology nurses are being recruited for Tallaght University Hospital and for St James's Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Lahart,

All of St James's Hospital's neurology nursing staff positions are currently filled. We continuously review our service demands, ensuring that we continue to provide safe, quality care to all of our patients.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Noel Gorman

Chief Operations Officer

1) Caro





